
December 18,2007 

Ms. Paula Isler 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shuniard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 070701 -TX 
Time Warner Telecom of Florida, L.P. (TX93 1)  

Dear Ms. Mer: 

Thank you for your recent e-mail concerning Time Wamer Telecom’s payment of the 
regulatory assessment fees in the above styled docket. 

Pursuant to our conversation, please note that Time Warner Teleconi will pay all 2007 
regulatory assessment fees on or before January 30, 2008. Because the certificate is duplicative, 
however, Time Warner wishes to cancel this prior to December 3 1 ,  2007 and you have stated in 
your recent communication that it will be effective as of November 27, 2007. This will allow 
Time Warner Telecom to avoid any regulatory assessment fees for the 2008 calendar year. We 
appreciate your working with the company in this regard to effect this cancellation. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance in this matter. 

Attorneys for Time Warner Cable 

cc: /Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Carolyn Ridley, TWT 
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